
 

 

NP/LL 19.10.17 
Year 6  

Avon Tyrrell 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
We had an amazing afternoon at Avon Tyrrell a few weeks ago and Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed 
pioneering and problem solving. 
 
During the afternoon some photos (12 in total) of each group were taken – these photos are 
not of individuals, they are group shots of children doing activities. 
 
Avon Tyrrell has asked if they can use these photos. If you would prefer photos of your child 
not to be used by Avon Tyrrell please let the office know by tomorrow (Friday 20th October) 
lunchtime. 
 
The photos will be on display in school for the children to see. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 


